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Tokyo, April 2, 2014---The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. (“BTMU”) (President: Nobuyuki Hirano) 

is pleased to announce the opening of its Bangalore Branch on April 2, 2014 at the city center of Bangalore 

located in the southern region of India.  

 

Bangalore is the capital city of the South-Indian state of Karnataka and the fourth largest city in India 

following Mumbai, New Delhi and Kolkata. The city is home to the nation’s leading Information 

Technology exporters as well as many Japanese and foreign manufacturers such as automobile companies 

and precision instruments manufacturers.  

 

BTMU has been operating in India for more than 60 years. It has been providing a wide range of banking 

services to its customers from its four branches in New Delhi, Mumbai, Chennai, and Neemrana. The 

opening of BTMU’s fifth branch in Bangalore will further expand its branch network in India. This would 

also make BTMU, the bank with the largest branch network among Japanese banks in India. 

 

BTMU Bangalore Branch was set up with the intent to offer our customers with easier access and timely 

services, that can better serve their expanding business in Bangalore. BTMU will continue to cater to our 

customers’ diversified needs by offering a wide range of products and services. 

 

About Bangalore Branch 

Official Name: The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. Bangalore Branch 

Address: N701, 7th Floor, World Trade Center Bangalore,  

Brigade Gateway Campus, 26/1, Dr. Rajkumar Road,  

Malleswaram West, Bangalore - 560 055, Karnataka, India 
 

 


